
Pomfret Public Library – Statement of Concern about Library Resources 

 

The choice of library materials by users is an individual matter, and responsibility for the reading 

materials of children and adolescents rests with their parents or legal guardians.  While a person 

may reject materials for them self or for their children, they cannot censor or restrict access to the 

materials by others. Any borrower in the Library’s service area who objects to the presence of a 

work may express their concern by completing the Statement of Concern about Library 

Resources form (below). The Library Director and the Library Board of Trustees will review the 

challenge at the next regularly scheduled Board of Trustee meeting. While an item is under 

review it will remain in the collection.  The borrower will be informed of the Board’s decision 

regarding the challenge. 

 

Date______________ 

 

Your name_________________________________________________________ 

 

Address______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Town__________________________________________  Zip___________________________ 

 

I represent myself________ Organization__________________________________________ 

 

 

Title of item___________________________________________________________________ 

 

Author_______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Format: (i.e. book, video, audio book, etc.) _________________________________________ 

 

Did you read, view or listen to the entire work? _____________________________________ 

 

What concerns you about this material? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

When completed, return this form to: 

Library Director, Pomfret Public Library, PO Box 91, Pomfret, CT 06258 

 
Approved by the Pomfret Public Library Board of Trustees on November 8, 2013 

Approved by the Pomfret Public Library Board of Trustees on September 12, 2023 

 


